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Deansrath Community College 

College Uniform Policy – Rationale 

1. It creates a clear College identity. 

2. It promotes equality. 

3. It removes the expense of purchasing clothing which is dictated by current fashions. 

4. The students can be clearly distinguished as part of the College community. 

5. It is a clear and visible commitment to the rules of DCC. 

6. It promotes pride among the students of the College when representing the school. 

 

The school uniform is an essential part of the College’s identity. When students are in school 

uniform they are representing Deansrath Community College. Students must wear the school 

uniform at all times, including trips and extra-curricular activities unless they receive explicit 

permission to wear additional or alternative clothing. Parents/Guardians are expected to 

support and co-operate with the College by ensuring their child wears the school uniform. 

The school uniform should be clean and tidy at all times. Requests for uniform exceptions on 

medical grounds must be accompanied with a written explanation from the relevant health 

professional. Students may be requested to remove items such as jewellery for health and 

safety reasons. 

 

 

Deansrath Community College school uniform consists of the following: 

 

Kilt or navy or grey trousers 

College jumper 

White shirt 

College tie 

Black shoes 

PE Uniform consists of school crested top, black tracksuit bottoms or leggings 

 

 

 



 

 

Sanctions 

• Students cannot represent the College where uniform requirements are not fulfilled. 

• Students who present for school in non-uniform will be sent to Year Head upon 

arrival.  Parents will be contacted immediately and asked to provide correct attire. 

• Students found wearing additional garments will have these non-uniform items 

confiscated and returned at the end of the school day. 

• All issues will be dealt with in accordance with the Code of Behaviour 

 


